
 
What is Homework Help? 
 

Superior-Greenstone District School Board has partnered with the Ministry of 
Education and the Independent Learning Centre to offer an exciting new math 
initiative for Super-Greenstone District School Board students. We are pleased to 
provide your son/daughter with the opportunity to access Homework Help; an 
interactive website that provides math tutorials for all grade 7-10 students in Ontario.  
 
Students will be able to access online math tutoring, provided by certified teachers 
during Sunday to Thursday evenings. Between the hours of 5:30 p.m. and 9:30 p.m., 
students will have access to qualified tutors who can assist with any math problem, 
as well students are provided with a wealth of math resources and tools to enhance 
and support their understanding of math. Additional math resources are available 
24/7 on the Homework Help site. 
 


